
RE: Sand placed on ALMA property 

Jeff Hays ______________________ 
Thu 12/30/2021 7:06 PM 

To: 

•  'Gary McCullough' ________________________ 

Cc: 'Linda Derick' _______________________; 

• __________________________________________ jabe; 

•  'Kevin Regan' _______________________________; 

•  'Steve Nelson' _______________________________; 

•  Wetlands <wetlands@andoverct.org>; 

•  IWWC Chair <iwwcchair@andoverct.org> 

Gary, 
______________________________________________________________________
______________  
For new docks and walls there is a process that needs to be followed for building or re-
building these that includes both ALMA and the Wetlands commission. The ALMA 

information is Here. The Wetlands commission requires review and approval of 

anything within 200 feet of the lake and you can find information on the link I sent 

in my previous email or the town website. These are regarding building or 

repairing docks, removing a dock would not require ALMA involvement but 

please be aware that we do not allow machinery in the lake bed so it would need to 

be removed manually. 

If you have any other questions please let me know. 

  

Jeff Hays 

Vice President, ALMA 

C: ____________ 
 

https://www.andoverlakect.com/lakeofthelake

